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2nd Annual LES Run/Walk – by Dawn Linch 

 
Please consider joining our community in the fight 

against hereditary cancer.  The 2nd Annual Lake Erie 
Shores 5k run/1 mile family walk will be held Lakeside 

in beautiful Painesville Township, 
Ohio on Saturday, August 18th, 2012.  
Rain or shine.  The run will start at the 
L.E.S. Beach Pavillion located on 
Lake Rd. at 8:30a.m., with the walk to 
follow at 8:45a.m.   

 
For more information, and to register for the race, 

use the enclosed registration form or contact 
dawn.jl@hotmail.com.  What a great way to raise 
awareness about hereditary cancer, get fit and raise 
money at the same time!  We would love to see you 
there! 

 
 

3rd Annual Adult Party – by Adult Party
Committee   

 
All adult residents are invited to our 3rd Annual 

Adult Party on Saturday August 11th from 7PM to 
midnight at the Beach Park Pavilion. The featured 
entertainment for the evening will be provided by the 
band BaconCake Live, a group that plays at night spots 
throughout the area. We’re sure they’ll play music 
everyone will enjoy so take a break 
from your kids and the daily grind and 
come on down and enjoy an evening 
with your neighbors from all over 
Lake Erie Shores. There will be fun 
and games prior and during the 
evening so stuff a few dollars in your pocket to join in 
those activities, otherwise there is no fee to attend.  
More information to follow as the date draws closer, 
hope to see you there. Call Diana Hillier at 350-1640 
with any questions. 

 
 

Chuck Hillier - Volunteer Trustee   

 
Hopefully you’ve noticed some improvements we’ve 

made this spring. In the Pebble Beach Park we’ve installed a 
very nice basketball hoop with a clear backboard. I drive 

past the park everyday on my way home and I brim with a 
huge smile every time I see it being used. Today I saw a dad 
drive past his 6 year old son and miss a layup; he missed it 
pretty badly so I’m going to give him the benefit of the 
doubt and just say, “he’s a good sport and dad!”. 

 
Of course we’ve mulched the entire development 

already. Our goal was to get it completed by Mother’s Day 
but by the time we approved the contract and all it was 
stretched out until Memorial Day. Looks beautiful just the 
same. 

 
Our biggest improvement was some work we did down 

at the beach. As part of our erosion control permit and such 
we are required to keep up with the beach front. We had 
some rocks moved and repositioned to accomplish those 
goals. So far we’ve received rave reviews; if you haven’t 
been down there yet, give it a look, I think you’ll be 
pleasantly surprised. 

 
I didn’t submit an article last month as I had an injury in 

a very preventable accident helping my parents with work 
around their house but consider myself very lucky it wasn’t 
worse. Doc tells me I’ll be back on the golf course in August 
and believe me when I say, I’m happy and its music to my 
ears! Got off easy! 

 
March expenses totaled $9,254.50 which includes a 

deposit to reserves of $984.50. Some expenses for May 
include $2,000 for the basketball hoop (including 
installation), $525 legal expense, $403 for extermination fees 
at the pavilions and $3,087.63 for landscaping services. 
Speaking of our landscaper (PMI Group), we’ve received a 
lot of compliments on the work they’ve done and we 
appreciate hearing the feedback from folks. If you have input 
to offer, please let us know, good or bad it can only further 
improve the services we pay for. 

 
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact 

me at home (926 Pebble Beach Cove – 350-1640) or via 
email at avcmcchi@sbcglobal.net. This is your Homeowners 
Association, your neighborhood get involved and make it 
better! 

 
Democracy is two wolves and a lamb voting on what to 

have for lunch. Liberty is a well-armed lamb contesting the 
vote. ~ Benjamin Franklin 

 



 L a k e  E r i e  S h o r e s  N e w s l e t t e r ,  J u l y  2 0 1 2  2 

 
Contact Information 

 
 
Lake Erie Shores Web Site 

www.LakeErieShores.com 
 
Home Owners Association Committees 

Welcoming Committee (welcome@lakeerieshores.net) 
Covenants/Restrictions Committee Chair – Bruce Buffie 

(buffie723@att.net) 
Financial Committee Chair - Randy Van Buren 

(rcvanburen@sbcglobal.net) 
Landscaping & Beautification Committee - Dave Spall 

(davidspall@sbcglobal.net) 
Recreation Committee Co-Chairs - Jonathon Adkins 

(jonsuzannaadkins@sbcglobal.net) and Cory Wertch  
Volunteer Coordinator - Paula Haumesser 

(paulahaumesser@sbcglobal.net) 
Newsletter Committee Chair – Jim Sorenson 

(newsletter@lakeerieshores.net) 
 
Board of Trustees 

John Guinan 

aliashenry@aol.com 

1575 Clipper Cove 

440-358-1424 

 

Chuck Hillier 

avcmcchi@sbcglobal.net 

926 Pebble Beach Cove 

440-350-1640 

David Spall 

davidspall@sbcglobal.net 

1534 Clipper Cove 

440-637-4559 

 

 
Lake Erie Shores Management Company 
 

First Realty Property Management, Ltd. 
6690 Beta Drive, Suite 220 
Mayfield Village, Ohio 44143 
440-720-0100 (office) 
440-720-0973 (FAX) 
  
LES Property Manager is Bob Guarino 
rguarino@firstrealtypm.com 

 



 
Lake Erie Shores  2nd ANNUAL 5K RUN /1 MILE 
FAMILY WALK 
Saturday, August 18th 2012   Run begins at 8:30 a.m. ( race-day registration at 7:45a.m.) 
                                                 Family walk begins at 8:45 a.m.         
Located at the L.E.S. beach pavilion on Lake Road in beautiful Painesville Twsp.,Ohio 
                                        *Door prizes, Auctions  and  trophies* 

*To benefit Riverside Scholarship Fund and The Gathering 
Place, a non-profit organization that helps those who have 
been affected by Cancer, free of charge! 

                         
 
****************************************************************************************************************** 
Each family/participant must fill out a separate form, this form can be copied 
 

NAME_________________AGE on 8/18/12_______PHONE____________________ 

ADDRESS__________________________CITY__________E-MAIL_______________ 

CHOOSE ONE___5K RUN $20 ($25 ON RACE DAY)  __1 MILE FAMILY WALK$15 

                      __CORPORATE SPONSORSHIP $100 

T-SHIRT SIZE CIRCLE ONE PER REGISTRATION,ONLY ONE T-SHIRT PER FAMILY, PLEASE                 

FIRST 100 TO REGISTER WILL GET AN OFFICIAL  RACE T-SHIRT 

       YL   S   M  L  XL  XXL                           CHECK #________ 
 
RELEASE:I DO HEREBY RELEASE LES  AND IT’S AFFILIATES OF ALL CLAIMS AND DAMAGES ARISING FROM MY PARTICIPATION   IN THIS 
EVENT. I ATTEST THAT I HAVE FULL KNOWLEDGE OF THE RISKS INVOLVED AND AM PHYSICALLY FIT TO PARTICIPATE.  I UNDERSTAND 
THAT THE RACE OFFICIALS RESERVE THE RIGHT TO REMOVE ANYONE WHOM THEY DEEM IS A HAZARD TO THEMSELVES AND OTHERS.  
PARTICIPANTS UNDER THE AGE OF 18 MUST HAVE A GUARDIAN PRESENT DURING THE EVENT. EVENT TO CONTINUE RAIN OR SHINE. NO 
REFUNDS ONCE REGISTERED. 
 

PARTICIPANT MUST SIGN______________________________DATE_________ 
PLEASE MAIL REGISTRATION FORM AND CHECK, PAYABLE TO: 
                                              Lake Erie Shores  
                1615 Clipper Cove, Painesville Township, OH  44077 
Need more information? Contact Race  Co-Directors: Dawn Linch:dawn.jl@hotmail.com or D.j.McConville, 
curbappealcc@me.com. Look Lake Erie Shores up on facebook or on the web at www.lakeerieshores.com  . 
And visit the Riverside Local Schools homepage at 
www.riversidelocalschools.com or The Gathering Place homepage at www.touchedbycancer.org  


